SEPTEMBER 2023

Dorothy Hall Elementary School

5777 E. 45th Place 928-502-8300 dorothyhall.yuma.org

Please follow us on Instagram, Class Dojo & Facebook to see the
latest updates or visit our website.
Traduccion en espanol que se encuentra en dorothyhall.yuma.org.

School News: Happy September Dorothy Hall Innovators! School is off to an amazing start
and the students are doing an excellent job learning their new routines and procedures. Please
make sure that you are connected to your child’s ClassDojo class as that is how teachers will be
communicating class specific announcements and important information.

Pick Up & Drop Off: We continue to remind all parents and adults that are dropping off or
picking up of our procedures. Parents we ask that you use the designated areas for drop off and pick up.
Drive through pick up and drop off: The lane wraps all around the school and should be
the ONLY lane used in the morning and afternoon for parents that do not wish to park. The line-up is to
wrap around the school and then wrap out onto 45th Place. Do not enter the pick up lane from Luane
Avenue. It would be very helpful for Mr. Bailey if you would make a sign with your child/ren’s name to
place on your dashboard or window at pickup. The lane in front of school is designated for our buses.
Do NOT pull in front of school for drop off or pick up. The only parents that may use the front parking lot
and enter campus through the front gate are preschool parents or students in our autism classrooms.
Park & Pick Up: For our parents that have chosen the option of parking we ask that you
please use the sidewalks and don’t walk students through the traffic lane. This is not a safe
practice. We would greatly appreciate your cooperation. Finally, I would ask that everyone slow
down when you are in the area of the school. We have students that are walking and riding
their bikes to school and we need everyone’s assistance with keeping them safe. Please pay
attention to the crossing guard as she is crossing students on 45th Place and Luane Avenue. We
also have a crossing guard out on 6E at the crosswalk with flashers.

21st Century Classes: Classes begin on September 5th! Monday afternoon session is 2:30-3:30
p.m. and there will be no transportation available on Mondays. Morning sessions are 7:15-8:15 a.m. and
the gate will be open from 7:10-7:25 a.m. Once the gate closes, students won’t be admitted for class.

Afternoon sessions are 3:45-4:45 p.m. Transportation is provided in the afternoon on Tuesday, Wednesday
& Thursday.

Character Strong: This month we will be focusing on respect. We are using this

definition at school: Respect: is seeing value in all people and things & treating them with care.
We encourage all families to join us with our focus on respect by talking about it at home as well.



http://dorothyhall.yuma.org

September 1st:
"Heroes of the
Month” Lunch
during all lunches.

September 4th: No
generosity, and care observance of Labor

| — —— Day.

September 6th: PTO Meeting at 6:00 p.m. in
the Multi-purpose Room.

September 7th: Progress Reports for all
students will be sent out.

September 18th: Book Blast Kick-Off

September 20th: Panda Express Take Over
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9/6 PTO MEETING
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All parents are encouraged to join the PTO and
attend the meetings. Please contact PTO at
dorothyhallpto@gmail.com if you have any
questions.




